
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Following on from the previous email about hot weather early closure on Monday & Tuesday the 

local authority guidance is that attendance on these days is optional.  

 

If you do decide to send your child in to school please note that school uniform is also optional - light 

clothing is strongly recommended. 

 

Kind regards 

 

School Office 


